

# SAC Agenda School Advisory Council Friday, December 2, 2022

- Welcome
- · Review minutes from last meeting
- Administrative Report—Mrs. Griffiths
  - Please add the SIP presentation under Administration Report
- Strategic Plan Feedback- Griffiths
- -Developing the questionnaire
- Charter Visit- Griffiths
- -November 2nd
- PYP- Griffiths

Visit Oct. 27-28

- The consultation report
- Next Meeting: Friday, January 20, 2022 @ 1:00p.m.

### **Looking Ahead:**

Dec.5-16 Progress Monitoring #2

Dec. 8- Dinner with Santa and performance at 6pm and Food Drive at 5:30pm

Dec. 9- PTO meeting at 1:00pm

Dec. 13-4<sup>th</sup> grade to Bok Tower Gardens-Splash Grant and ATEAM Competition at 3:30

Dec. 14- Special Areas Movie at 3:00-5:30

Dec. 16- Early Release at 12:20pm

Dec. 19-Jan. 2- Winter Holiday Break

Jan. 3- Teacher Work Day

Jan. 4- Students Return to School from Winter Holiday Break

Jan. 4-31- School Store- 1st grade fundraiser

Jan. 9- Open Enrollment Begins

Jan. 11- ATEAM Competition at Spook Hill Elementary at 3:30

Jan. 16- No School- Martin Luther King Jr. Day

Jan. 19- K-2 paint along at 3:00pm and Food Drive at 5:30

Jan. 20- Silver Streak Celebration

Thank you for supporting Janie Howard Wilson!

#### **School Advisory Council - Meeting Minutes**

Friday, December 2<sup>nd</sup>, 2022

<u>Members Present:</u> Mr. Miller; Mrs. Pressley; Mrs. Outing; Mrs. Medina; Mrs. Finnell; Mrs. Griffiths; Mrs. Alexander

Review of Minutes- Not enough voting members present. Will need to review in January

## **Administrative Report- Mrs. Griffiths**

- Silver Streak Dancers will have a very busy month as they perform at the tree lighting ceremony, our literacy evening with Dinner with Santa; and at the LW High School. A huge thank you to Mrs. Coffman for all the additional practices and communications with parents.
- Charter Renewal- We anticipate the vote in January. We will share our feedback when we receive it from FDOE.
- SIP Presentation-PCSB has approved our SIP Plan. As we move towards progress monitoring, we will update and reevaluate our SIP at the end of the progress monitoring two.
- 5<sup>th</sup> Grade Planetarium Experience- Thank you to Mrs. Finnell for organizing this experience with our fifth graders.
- -3<sup>rd</sup>-5<sup>th</sup> Grade cheer did such an amazing performance at the Turkey Bowl Jamboree. Special thank you to the coaches: Ms. Gunn; Ms. Lawson; and Mrs. Burrows. Our football team did a great job with their leadership and we are beyond proud that our students stayed behind and cleaned up underneath the bleachers to give back to the community.
- Thank you to Mrs. Finnell for organizing our Great American Teach -In and to Ms. Gunn for her assistance with organizing the fourth grade field trip to the Cracker County Story Telling.
- Thank you to ESOL department and Dr. Acevedo for hosting our ESOL Night. JHW staff was able to explain to our Spanish speaking parents how to read their child's testing reports, log into the Portal, and resources available to them in the community
- 2<sup>nd</sup> Grade Veterans Performance- We had a full house and our Veteran's Day performance was a proud moment as our second graders sang and danced and we are so proud of all their effort and hard work. Thank you to Mrs. Coffman for such a well-organized production.

# Strategic Plan Feedback- Mrs. Griffiths

Due to the amount of responses, it was not printing well with an excel and she will share the Google Form responses before the next meeting.

#### Charter Renewal Feedback-

When we receive the feedback, we will share at our next SAC Meeting.